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Recommendation 6.3

Suchpolicy changes alone, however, cannot succeedin meeting the needs of sub-Saharan Africa or
in allowing Canada to play a much greater role ini long-term development without adequate
resources. The Sub&Committee cails on t'he government to further increase and sustain the amount
spent on ail the major elements ofCanadlanforeignpolicyprograms, including dilomacy, déence
and development assistance. The Sub-Committee notes the concern expressed regarding resources
devoted to dlr'lomacv.


